
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

World Book Day – 2nd March 2023 
 
 
Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day and we are planning a day of reading activities. 
Children are invited to dress-up as a character from their favourite book and bring a 
story or book, that they would like to share with others (it doesn't have to be the same 
as their costume). 
 
Please do no feel pressured to buy outfits, home made ones really are the best. 
 
For more information on how to support your children's love of reading and family fun 
ideas, check out the following link: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 
 
The children will be given a £1 book voucher that can be redeemed in a participating 
bookshop or supermarket. 
 
We can't wait to hear all about your favourite books and stories. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Connell 
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